
LITTLE BRITAIN TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING 

          MINUTES OF March 17, 2021 

At 7:00PM on March 17, 2021 the Zoning Hearing 
Board of Little Britain Twp. Convened to hear the 
request of Joseph L. Esh, 1058 King Pen Rd., 
Kirkwood, PA. 

Mr. Esh was requesting a Special Exception from 
section 431 to exceed 5000 sq. ft. of greenhouse, in 
order to build a 28X100 high tunnel.  The new high 
tunnel would be used for growing of cut flowers 
and produce, for wholesale only.  

The board of supervisors meeting held on March 
9th, after reviewing the application, the board noted 
it without comment.  The Zoning Board approved 
the Special Exception after an indepth review of the 
plans and application.  Approved as written. 

Meeting adjourned 7:20PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dorothy E. Simpson, Secty. 

LBT Zoning Hearing Board 



 

 

 


